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• requiring all new major suppliers to confirm compliance with our minimum standards; 
• continuing its practice of contacting all existing major suppliers to reaffirm their commitment 

to comply with our minimum standards on an annual basis; and 
• provide training to its staff on this policy to ensure this compliance with the legislation 

 

We will assess any instances of non-compliance with our minimum standards on a case-by-case 
basis and will tailor remedial action appropriately. This remedial action may result in us deciding 
not to establish a relationship with a new supplier or the termination of our relationship with an 
existing supplier. 

We encourage all staff working for and with us (including employees, consultants, contractors and 
agency workers) to report any concerns about modern slavery in any part of our business or in 
our supply chains in accordance with our Anti-Slavery Policy. 

The Anti-Slavery and Human Trafficking statement and associated policy was approved by the 
NFU Governance Board on behalf of the organisation on 4 December and signed by Terry Jones, 
Director General. 
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